
 
 

Monthly Youth Dances 
 
 

Volunteer Chaperones Needed! 
 
The Community Support Centre Haldimand Norfolk is hosting monthly Youth Dances on 
the following dates: 
 
  September 21, 2018   February 22, 2019 
  October 19, 2018               March 22, 2019 
  November 23, 2018   April 26, 2019                
                       January 18, 2019            May 24, 2019 
        June 14, 2019 
                                                                            
Dances take place at Centennial School; 7:00-9:00 p.m. and are open to youth in Grades 5-
8. Admission is $6 per person. Pizza, water and chocolate bars are sold during the Dances. 
These fund-raising events are a terrific opportunity for youth socialization in a supervised 
setting. 
 
Supervision is provided by staff and volunteer chaperones—primarily parents of youth—at 
a ratio of 1:15 (chaperones to youth) in order to ensure appropriate oversight and safety. 
 
Parent Responsibilities: 
  

 Parents are asked to not drop off their children or arrive before 6:30 p.m. 
 Parents dropping off are asked to ensure their child is admitted to the Dance before 

leaving. CSCHN is not responsible for youth who are dropped off and do not get 
into the Dance. 

 Parents who chaperone at the Dance, will receive free admission to the dance for 1 
child.  

 Youth must be signed into the Dance and cannot leave before 9:30 p.m. unless 
picked up/signed out by a parent/guardian at the entrance. Should your child wish 
to leave the Dance early, they will be given the opportunity to contact their 
parent/guardian to be picked up at the entrance. 

 Parents are expected to promptly pick up their child when the Dance ends at 9:30 
p.m. 

 Dances are cancelled if schools are closed that day due to inclement weather. 
 
We require at least 10 volunteer chaperones for each Dance, and would appreciate any 
time parents could spare to support this important social function. For information or to 
volunteer at one of the Dances, please call 905-765-4408. 
 

Thank you in advance for helping to make these important social events a success! 


